

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School

Frogmore Street Tring HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk Instagram: @bishopwoodtring Mr G Stanley, Headteacher

Friday 26th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest Celebration - Tuesday 7th October 2025 11.15am

You are warmly invited to share in our Harvest Celebration service on Tuesday 7th October at 11.15am in St Peter and St Paul Church.

As usual, we will be supporting the Bishop of St Alban's Harvest Appeal. This year, the Bishop's Harvest Appeal is being run in partnership with Mission Direct who are working towards increasing access to education for some of the world's most under-resourced communities. For further details click here.

If you would like to make a contribution to this worthy cause, this can be done in the following ways:

- 1. Send in cash in an envelope clearly marked 'Bishop of St Alban's Harvest Appeal'
- 2. Make a donation using the following details:

Account Name: Mission Direct
Reference: Bishop's Harvest Appeal

Account No: 30618527 **Sort code:** 20-53-33

Also, we are once again collecting donations for our local homeless charity DENS (Dacorum Emergency Night Shelter). They are particularly in need of the following items:

Food:

- Tinned fruit
- Baked beans
- Tinned/packet soup
- Rice
- Tea bags
- Tinned sweetcorn
- Tinned ham
- Cooking sauces
- Tinned kidney beans
- Tinned tomatoes

- Tinned vegetables
- Cereal bars
- Long life juice/squash
- Tinned spaghetti hoops

Household and hygiene items:

- Carrier bags
- Shower gel

Please could these be brought into school any day from Monday 29th September so the children can bring them to the church with them on the 7th.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Ing Assistant Headteacher





